NYS Test Results for the Spring 2024

This past spring 100% of TCS students in grades 3 - 6 took both the NYS test in English
Language Arts (ELA) and Math as computer-based tests. For ELA 63 % of TCS students
scored at Level 3 or 4. For Math, almost 74% of TCS students scored at Level 3 or 4.
Students scoring at Level 4 excel in standards for their grade. Students scoring at Level 3
are proficient in standards for their grade. Based upon the data gathered from the Parent
Reports and comparing that to the data listed in The Palladium Times (November 22,
2024), TCS students significantly outperformed all Oswego County schools.

A strong academic program is one of many reasons parents send their child(ren) to TCS.
Please consider enrolling your child(ren) for the 2025 - 2026 school year. Open House for
new students is February 5, 2025, from 6:00 - 7:30.

Please callthe school at 315-343-6700 if you have any questions or to schedule a tour of
the school.



